
 

 

 

 
         Tuesday 13th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you of a change to our holiday pattern which will begin in the 

next academic year 2021-22.  At the moment, Robert Miles Infants sits outside the Nova 

Trust holiday pattern, which makes it difficult for our school to access training 

opportunities alongside the other Nova schools.  Therefore, the decision has been 

made for us to make a change to match the other Nova Schools.   

 

The main changes are that the staff will return to school at the end of August when we 

will have the bulk of our INSET days and we will have 3 weeks holiday at Christmas. 

 

I appreciate that having 3 weeks at Christmas may mean that some people will 

struggle for childcare.  We are looking into the possibility of offering KoolKidz for those 

extra days, but this will be dependent on how many people are interested.  If you are in 

Year 1 or Reception and would be interested in attending KoolKidz during that time 

please could you follow the link to express an interest.   

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuEyctAt

3dClBsO46qhtrMKdUNkI2V1lCWTVHQTNLM0U2REVLUkQ2VElYMy4u 

 

This is not a commitment to a place; it will allow us to gauge the need and then work 

out staffing etc…  As this will not affect our Year 2 students there is no need for Year 2 to 

fill in the form. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Linda Barbuti 

Head of School. 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuEyctAt3dClBsO46qhtrMKdUNkI2V1lCWTVHQTNLM0U2REVLUkQ2VElYMy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuEyctAt3dClBsO46qhtrMKdUNkI2V1lCWTVHQTNLM0U2REVLUkQ2VElYMy4u


 


